
Memo  

To: Mayor and City Council  
From:  Larry Agran, Councilmember 
              (A second is needed)  
Date: September 30, 2021 
Re: Request for a Presentation regarding the Orange County Power 

Authority 

On December 10, 2019, the Irvine City Council gave final approval to establish 
the Orange County Power Authority (OCPA) — a joint powers authority to 
provide clean, renewable energy for our City (and other participating 
municipalities), and to help us achieve our stated climate-action goals for carbon 
reduction. Irvine is the lead municipality in the OCPA, which now also includes 
the cities of Huntington Beach, Fullerton, and Buena Park.     
 
The City of Irvine committed to funding the organization and launch of the 
Orange County Power Authority. 
  
I take this opportunity to request that our City staff and OCPA officials provide a 
Presentation — an OCPA progress report — for the benefit of the City Council 
and the entire Irvine community.  I am officially requesting a “second” so that this 
matter may be placed on the City Council agenda for our meeting of October 12 
or October 26.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Interim City Manager 

City Clerk 
City Attorney  

 
 
 
 
 


